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05 March 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents &Carers, 
 

At St David’s, we take great pride in our students’ smart and consistent uniform. However, we 
have recently noticed some variations, particularly in PE kits. 
 
We kindly ask that you ensure your child wears the correct PE kit, which should be either plain 
or feature the school logo. For further clarification, please refer to the school website or speak 
to a member of staff. Branded sportswear, such as Adidas, is not permitted. 
 
Additionally, Coach Jake has asked us to emphasise the importance of appropriate footwear. 
Platform trainers or those with a wedge are not suitable for PE, as they may pose a safety risk. 
Instead, children should wear black PE pumps or standard trainers. 
 
With the warmer weather approaching, we look forward to participating in more sporting 
events, and it is essential that students wear the correct uniform and kit at all times. 
 
If you require any support regarding uniform or PE kit, please do not hesitate to contact us—we 
are more than happy to help. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in maintaining St David’s as a school of excellence and 
high standards. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to get in touch. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 

Mrs E Speakman 
Assistant Head 
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